WOKINGHAM COPY.

17th september, 1940.

ar Sirs,

Wiith reference to my letter of the Sth ultimo
closing deferred reports on the steamer "ASPASIA", I
all be glad if you will return the documents in question
this office, as it is understood that the vessel 1s now
t proceeding to your port.

I am, Dear 8irs,
Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification

fhe surveyors,




